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10 December 2024 
 

Student Leadership Project 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

We know that Christmas can be a lonely time for older people in our wider community. 

Our student leadership team, led by Student Principal Tayler Morley, have decided to launch a charity 

project to support care homes in our local area. 

This is an opportunity for people in The Sutton Academy community to buy a gift for an older person 

who might otherwise not receive anything this Christmas. 

If you would like to support our appeal we are requesting donations of the following please: 

• Toiletries / creams / lotions 

• Socks / gloves 

• Slippers / nightwear 

• Chocolates / sweets 

• Puzzles / books 

Christmas Gift Donations 

Following last year’s successful collection of Christmas gifts for students in our community, we will be 

accepting gifts for young people. Through Year Teams, these will be distributed to families in need. 

If you would like to donate a gift for our Student Leadership Project or a gift for a young person, you 

can either send the donation in with your child to give to their Head of Year, or you can drop 

donations off at Main Reception. 

Deadline for any donations is Wednesday 18 December. 

If you have any questions please contact charity@thesuttonacademy.org.uk 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs C. Sidhu 
Associate Assistant Principal 
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